
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Walker and Council, 

 
Date:  11/03/2021 
 
From: Fire Chief Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: Selling the four-wheeler and trailer  
 
I am seeking approval to sell our current four-wheeler and trailer at the Wyanett Station on an 
upcoming auction. Right now, the prices have been high for these two items, and we feel selling 
it now would possibly generate more money for them. It was determined that we could get by 
without these two items until we can get the new UTV and trailer in service. The money 
generated from the auction would go towards the purchase of the new UTV set up.  
 
I will be present for any questions or thoughts. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
Fire Chief 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 


